- Fought against closing the outdoor pool in Memorial Park. Worked with the Director of Leisure Services to add a new indoor pool in the *Memorial Park Master Plan*.
- Supports Youth Programs. Voted in council to support the motion to build the new skate park and basketball courts located in Memorial Park.
- Worked with York Regional Police and the Director of Public Works to implement a road safety program that monitors traffic concerns for schools and school buses.
 Secured stop signs and crossing guards at key intersections in Ward 6.
- Supported the efforts of *The 55+ Club* to locate to the Town offices. Supports the future relocation of the 55+ Club from Latcham Hall to a more permanent site within a major Town facility.
- Concern about downtown revitalization.
 Supported in Council to renew the *Façade Upgrade Policy*. The Town loans merchants
 up to \$10,000 dollars interest free (paid
 over ten years) to do façade upgrades to
 their store fronts.
- Worked with council to deliver one of York Region's <u>lowest tax rates</u> four years in succession.



These are a just few highlights that Rob has accomplished in the past four years. To find out more about Rob and his platform visit

www.robhargrave.ca.



Make sure your concerns are heard. RE-ELECT Rob Hargrave on

October 27th 2014.



If you like to help out on the campaign, contact Rob either through e-mail at

rob@robhargrave.ca

or call Rob at 416-455-7769.



FOR COUNCILLOR WARD 6.



www.robhargrave.ca

RE-ELECT Rob HARGRAVE

for Councillor Ward 6.

- Rob has over 10 years of council experience managing tight budgets and capital projects of over \$50 million.
- Rob knows the *Planning Act* as it relates to the Town of Stouffville.
- Rob has a sound knowledge of the Development Charges Act.
- Rob is very familiar with the *Municipal Act* as it pertains to the Town's operations.
- Rob has been involved with <u>all the planning</u> <u>sessions</u> for the *Memorial Park Master Plan* and the *Library Expansion*. Rob has been on the Library Board for 7 years.

- Rob has strong financial and management skills that were developed by working with Fortune 500 companies for the past 20+ years.
- Rob has lived in Ward 6 with his family for over 28 years.
- Rob knows the Ward issues and has been there to help resolve <u>all concerns</u> for those Ward 6 residents who have asked for his assistance.

Highlights of what Rob has accomplished in the past four years.

- Implemented the Corporate Efficiency Review (CER): The CER looked at future staffing, how current service levels can be maintained and how to best manage resources. Through this review the Town will realize a yearly cost containment of \$1.5 million.
- Worked with Council to secure a satellite office for the *York Regional Police*. The new office is located at the Town offices 111 Sandiford Drive. This office will have 21 officers working 24/7 to bring added police coverage and protection to Stouffville.
- Supports the continued expansion of *Arts and Culture* in Stouffville. Supported the motion to continue the Town's yearly grant for the *Latcham Gallery*. The grant provides over \$50,000 dollars to assist the gallery in its yearly operations.

Learn more about ROB's PLATFORM at www.robhargrave.ca or call ROB at (416) 455-7769